Arlington Heights Park District Bicycle Assoc.
Dick Spirek
635 N. Belmont Avenue
Arlington Heights, Illinois

Captain Aldridge Arlington Heights Police Department Arlington Heights, Illinois 60005

Dear Captain Aldridge,

With this letter I would like to inform the Police Department of a planned Bike a thon on Sunday October 29, 1972, riding for the Cancer Fund.

A section of the proposed bike route here in Arlington Heights will be used which is approximately 15 miles in length.

The main streets in use will be Kennicott Dr. and Walnut Ave. on the north side of Arlington, and Ridge Ave. and Walnut Ave. on the south i de of town. The bike route will be marked with signs and crossing guards will be placed at all major intersections that are considered hazardous or heavily trafficked.

The ride will start at 10:00 A.M. and end at 4:00 P.M. We will start the ride officially at Vail Ave and Davis St., the city parking lot.

Sincerelt,

President, Arlington Heights Park District Bicycle Assoc.